v of the Republic of Peru presents its compliments to
of Foreign Affairs - Directorate General for the
the honor to inform that the Peruvian National Service of
SA- has conveyed information on the new format of
S.

the Honorable
Americas- an

In this regard, the mentioned ceificates are issued on white
paper and printed in black and white, maintaining the following safety
features:

- The Logo of the Peruvian Ministry of Agrarian Development and
Irrigation at the upper left.

- The Logo of SENASA at the top right.

- A quick response (QR) code located at the top right below the
logo of SENASA that allows online validation.

Furthermore, SENASA has also informed that as a security
measure, these certificates may be verified through the following link:
Hips /Jservicios senasa aob pelvenfy/. In case of doubts, the following officer
can be reached:

Eco. Waldir Arbildo Ramirez

Director of the Studies and Cooperation Unit -SENASA-
+51 983-281331

Warbildo@senasa.gob.pe

The Embassy of the Republic of Peru would highly appreciate to
have the support of that Honorable Ministy to transmit the current information
to the Turkish Customs authorities, as well as to the General Directorate of
Food and Control of the Ministry of Agriculture and Forestry of Turkey.

The Embassy of the Republic of Peru avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Honourable Ministry of Foreign Affairs -
Directorate General for the Americas- the assurances of its highest and most
distinguished consideration.

Ankara, March 17%, 2022

To the Honourable Ministry of Foreign Affairs
Directorate General for the Americas
Ankara.-
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